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Welcome Back
A warm welcome back to a new school term.  We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and are looking forward to another packed term of educational visits, sporting opportunities, competitions and motivating classroom lessons.
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Swimming       
Swimming will not be happening this term but will commence Monday 16th April until Monday 25th June.
Dates for Diary
Information Afternoon for all parents of pupils going to Shannaghmore – Friday 12th January at 2.00pm
Shannaghmore Trip Monday 22nd – Wednesday 24h January

Good News Club l.15pm 
17th January, 24th January 31st January, 7th February, 21st February and 28th February

If you wish your child to be withdrawn from this club please contact the school office and alternative arrangements will be made for your child/children.

Homework
Homework will begin week commencing Monday 8th January

Milk  
The cost of milk for January will be £4.41
PTA Meeting 
All existing members of PTA and

All new members are invited to attend a meeting in the library on Thursday 18th January at 9.00am.  Please plan to attend
Christmas Variety Show
A big thank you for attending our variety show which raised a grand total of £641.00. This money was used to maintain our Willow Dome, provide a cover for our outdoor sandpit and provide Christmas treats for all pupils.  Money has also been set aside to provide playground markings to encourage purposeful play at break and lunch time.

Church Carol Service

Thank you to all who attended the Community Carol Service held in Gilford Presbyterian Church on Friday 8th December.  The choir were excellent and thank you to Miss Beattie and Miss Best for supporting the choir on the night.
Sleeping Beauty
A massive word of thanks to all parent helpers who accompanied us to Armagh Theatre for the showing of Sleeping Beauty.  Your help was very much appreciated.

Armagh Rhymers
A great day was had by all on Friday 15th December when the Armagh Rhymers visited our school and P5-7 put on a show which truly entertained the whole school and Santa, even made an appearance on the day.  The whole school treated Santa to a Christmas sing-along.
After School Activities
P6 Literacy Club Thursday 11th January 18th January and 25th January

Maths Club begins Fri 12th Jan
Football begins Tuesday 9th January

Healthy Kidz Programme – 18th January, 25th Januaary, 1st February, 8th February, 22nd February- P2/3 1.45pm – 2.45pm

P4/5 2.45pm – 3.45pm

Nursery – Six week Art Class

1.30pm – 2.30pm – Jumping Clay beginning 20th February

P7 – Heart Start – 6 week Club begins Wednesday 21st February – 2.45pm-3.45pm

Open Nights
Banbridge High 18/01/18 at 7.00pm

Banbridge Academy 29/01/18 at 7.00pm

Tandragee Junior High 04/01/18 at 7.30pm

New-Bridge Integrated 13/01/18 9.30am

Brownlow College (Integrated) 9/01/18 at 7.00pm

Newtownhamilton High School 18/01/18 at 7.30pm

Reading
Please make time to read with your child as very encouraging test results carried out during December showed an increase in all reading ages of pupils who were involved in a Reading Partnership Programme alongside Mrs Stevenson.  Results improved by at least 6 months.  Reading with your child really makes a difference.  Please take time to support your child in their reading.  Visit the library and encourage them to talk to you about their favourite books and stories.
We would like to wish you all a very
Happy & Peaceful New Year!
